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27 April 2023 
 
 
FAO Andrew Towlerton Associates acting on behalf of Maltby Town Council 
andrew.towlerton@andrewtowlertonassociates.co.uk 
 
 
 
Dear Maltby Town Council, 
 
Maltby Neighbourhood Plan Submission  
 
Thank you for your email of 30 March 2023 in relation to the submission of the 
Maltby Neighbourhood Plan. 
 
I am writing to inform Maltby Town Council that Rotherham Metropolitan Borough 
Council has satisfied itself that the Maltby Neighbourhood Plan as submitted meets 
the necessary legal requirements (please see attached document).  
 
I will now start to arrange the consultation and examination of the neighbourhood 
plan. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if I can be of any further assistance 
 
Yours sincerely 
Rachel Lindsay 

Rachel Lindsay 
Planning Policy Officer 
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